
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Happy Friday to you all!  
This week we have welcomed yet more new starters into our Ebor Gardens family. The children 
here have been inclusive, friendly and welcoming to our new starters and they are settling   
quickly into their new surroundings.  
On Monday, our football team headed to Shadwell for their first of quite a few fixtures across the 
term. We may not have won this match, but Mr Waugh, Miss Pedder and Mr Wormald reported 
that the team played extremely well and were a shining example 
of how wonderful children at Ebor Gardens really are. We are 
very proud of them! Next week, the team will be playing             
St. Patrick’s—we will let you know how they do. 
We hope that you have an enjoyable weekend and we look     
forward to seeing you all on Monday morning.  
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Attendance Matters 

Whole school attendance is 94.6% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 
 

Our Biscuit Bears are going to 1FA, 1HM and 3NB for the best attendance this week. 

3NB have won a Pizza Party for 100% attendance this week. 

3NB, 5HW and 6NP have won an extra playtime for attendance over 97% this week. 

N— 85% Rec 1— 94%  Rec 2— 90%  1HM– 96% 1FA— 96% 2HW— 93% 2NI— 95% 3NB—100% 

3JH— 94% 4LB— 94%  4RM— 94% 5HW– 97% 5GA— 96% 6NP— 98% 6CH—96%  
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Dates for your diary—Spring Term 

Wednesday 8th February 2023 - 

Afternoon Tea—Uniform Exchange 2:30pm 

Thursday 9th February 2023—  

School closes for half term 

Monday 20th February 2023—  

School reopens after half term 

Thursday 2nd March 2023—  

World Book Day 

 

 

  

 Ready for Winter? 

As the Winter progresses, please be sure that your 

child has adequate warm clothing when they 

come to school. Also, coats, scarves, hats and 

gloves will help them to keep warm when we go 

into the playground at breaktimes. If you need, 

we have a Uniform Exchange where we can give-

out good quality uniform (including some coats 

and outdoor PE kit) with no cost to you. Please ask 

your Miss Dooley or your class teacher if you 

would like to access the Uniform Exchange.  
(More information will follow regarding this scheme…)  

Parking Around School 

Please can we remind parents to be mindful of where 

they are parking when dropping children off for     

Breakfast club or at usual school time. Cars can not be 

left on yellow lines or yellow school zig zag lines (on 

Rigton green—Please see pictures). Please do not park 

in front of any gates (main school gates 

and the Burmantofts Nursery gates) as 

this can restrict access for staff or the 

emergency services.   

 



 

 

Certificate winners this week... 
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